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For this field trip, Bright Horizons teacher, Ms. Melanie, takes us on a nature walk to 
investigate the environment with the changing seasons. 

 
Fun Fact: 
At this time of year we are gaining about 2 minutes a day in daylight. In a week that means 
our day will be about 15 minutes longer!  How will you use that extra daylight spending time 
outside? 

 
Watch the video here 

 
 

 

 

In the video, Ms. Melanie takes us on a nature walk and shows us signs of the changing 
seasons. Take a walk in your neighborhood (be sure to stay a safe distance from others who 
may be walking) and see if you can find the following on your walk: 

 Blooming flowers or flower buds 
 New leaves on trees 
 Water in creeks or puddles 
 Wildlife such as birds, frogs, bees, squirrels or chipmunks 
 

Draw a picture of your favorite natural phenomenon from the video or your own nature 
walk. 

 
 

 

Virtual Field Trip:  
Outside Nature Walk 

https://2300951-1.mediaspace.kaltura.com/media/Nature+Walk-+World+at+Home/1_03bpa9bc?layout=basic

